Goalball
25th Annual Silver Anniversary USABA Midwest Regional Goalball Tournament

3RD Annual John Bakos Memorial Goalball Tournament

Come and see Goalball at its best at the annual Midwest Regional tournament.  If you don’t know what Goalball is, now is your chance to find out, but here is a quick run down, just to peak your curiosity.  Goalball is a three-on-three game played by visually impaired athletes.  It is played on a volleyball sized court, in which the entire back line for each side is a team’s goal.  Players from each team take a ball that is approximately the size of a basketball, but is heavy, weighing 3 lbs., and hurl it like a bowling ball toward their opponents in the attempt to get the ball past them into their goal.  The opposing team uses their body to block their net and will return fire when the ball is successfully blocked.  It is a fast pace game with ball speeds exceeding40 mph in the men’s division…oh, and one other thing, all these athletes will do these things completely blind folded!  Come check it out, there are free admissions for all.  Warning though, the game is fairly addicting.  One other note of interest is that since the players must rely on hearing so much, the audience, for most of the game, must be quiet to allow them to perform at their best.  Along with our local Michigan teams, expect to see teams from all over the U.S., and possibly some from Canada, too.  Hope to see you their to cheer on the home teams!

For more info on the game of goalball, simply search for “Goalball” in sites such as Google and Wikipedia, and also check out michigangoalball.com where you can find information on players and local practices, plus general information about the game.

***also, Volunteers are always welcome, and you can contact Sherry Gordon if you have an interest in offering some of your volunteer time.  No experience is necessary.  It’s a great time and a lot of fun

Basic Information about the Tournament
ORGANIZERS: 

Luke Patterson 269-832-4930

Sherry Gordon, 269-337-3276

WHEN: 

Teams will play on Saturday February 28th from 8:00am until 6:00 pm & Sunday March 1st 8am until 12:00 pm

WHERE:   

Student Recreation Center, Western Michigan University 

1903 W. Michigan Avenue Kalamazoo, MI 49008.
